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23/01/2020  23:26:002020/0258/P OBJ Dee Pelk I object to the general and specifics of this amendment. If I have understood this, the developers are 

proposing to pay an undisclosed sum to Camden instead of providing the required affordable housing in this 

development because they cannot find someone to manage the two units that were originally specified. In their 

application they mention the state of the market - the implication that they should pay a lower sum. This is 

ridiculous - in NW3 the market is doing just fine. There is a shortage of property for sale (as I experience by 

having flyers put through my door on a very regular basis by estate agents seeking properties to sell). But far 

more importantly there is a massive shortage of affordable housing in the neighbourhood. How will the sum 

being paid to the Council remedy that?
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